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April 18, 2018 

RMA Resolution Database Under Construction 

As RMA transitions to a new website, the resolution database will remain temporarily unavailable. RMA 

plans to have the resolution database updated with resolutions from the spring 2018 convention; we are 

also working to improve its performance and ease of use. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause. 

In the meantime, the Fall 2017 Report Card is located here for reference and we encourage you to 

contact the staff members noted below with any resolution-related questions. 

For enquiries, please contact: 

Wyatt Skovron 
Policy Analyst 
wyatt@RMAlberta.com 

Tasha Blumenthal 

Director of External Relations & Advocacy 

tasha@RMAlberta.com 

http://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/AAMDC-Advocacy-Report-Card-Fall-2017-.pdf
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